
 

18 September 2020 
 
The Victory Academy – Open Day – Update 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of current year 6 pupils 
 

We are excited to reveal our Virtual Open Day!  
 

I am writing to inform you that after much careful consideration we have concluded that, regrettably, we are 
unable to hold a traditional open evening or open morning due to the ongoing COVID 19 situation. 
 

Opting out of traditional Open Days was a difficult decision, and one that was not made lightly, but we must 
follow our principle of Child First >> Child Safe >> Adult Safe, which ultimately puts safety above all else.  
 

This unfortunately means that you and your child will not be able to see the incredible learning atmosphere we 
have at The Victory Academy first hand, but we are taking steps to ensure that you are still able to get as much 
information about our school as possible before making your application. 
 

We will be hosting a virtual open day, which will be ready for you to click and explore from 20th October 2020.  
 
While we know just how much we will miss the chance to meet you, shake hands with us, and chat about your 
child’s next steps, we are also excited to share all that we have to offer…. and the best bit? You can look at it all 
at any time, any place; when it suits you and your family. 
We are confident that our Virtual Open Day and its array of digital tools will help you learn about our academy, 
with items including: 
 
 

 The Principal’s speech, which will include information about our identity as an academy, our values of 
pride, respect, belief, being part of a Thinking school and our strong arts and naval links 
 

 An immersive 360-degree tour of our site capturing the stimulating learning environment that students 
experience every day 

 

 Information about our curriculum – what subjects students study, when they take their GCSE options 
choices and our cognitive education model 

 

 Our extra- curricular opportunities, including our very own Sea Cadets unit 
 

 Feedback from current students on their experiences at The Victory Academy 
 

 Key information on our admission process 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

Log on to our website from the 20th October to find out more information 
https://www.thevictoryacademy.org.uk/ or email us at admissions@thevictoryacademy.org.uk  
 
If you have any questions at all about our academy before this time, please do not hesitate to get in touch with 
us at office@thevictoryacademy.org.uk 
 
I look forward to virtually welcoming you to our academy 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms M Gage 
Principal 
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